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Harborne Orchestra has a Covid-19 Risk Assessment which is available for Members on its’ 
website via https://www.harborneorchestra.com   
 
This document sets out the safety rules arising from that policy, and for general health safety 
during rehearsals and concerts.  
 

1. Members should: 
 

o Bring their own cups to rehearsals to self-serve the tea and coffee provided; 
 

o Sanitise hands with the hand gel provided before using the tea and coffee 
making facilities. 

 
o Not attend a rehearsal or concert if feeling unwell or have any symptoms of 

covid, flu or other illness no matter how minor, including but not limited to a 
continuous cough, fever, sore throat, itchy eyes or sneezing; 
 

o Not attend within 5 days of knowingly having been in direct close contact with 
someone whilst they have tested positive for covid; 
 

o Not attend if they have tested positive for covid within 5 days of a rehearsal or 
concert.  

 
2. Seating for rehearsals and concerts will be adequately spaced. Chairs should be set 

out prior to members arriving and then, as far as possible, not be moved. 
 

3. Windows will be opened on arrival and remain open throughout a rehearsal or 
concert to provide ventilation. 

 
4. Sufficient music will be supplied to the members so that they do not need to share 

copies or stands whilst playing if they do not feel comfortable to do so.  
 

5. Members should notify the Committee via email at orchestraharborne@gmail.com 
if they test positive for covid within 5 days of attending a rehearsal or concert so 
that other members can be notified; no identifying details will be given out. 
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